
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Save the Date – KS1 and KS2 Sharing Learning Event 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As we move towards the end of this academic year, we would like to provide you with the opportunity to view 

your child’s learning journey from over the year in their current class. As such, we have pleasure in inviting you 

into their classroom on Monday 15th July from 2.30-3.00pm where you will be able to spend time with your child 

viewing their work in a range of curriculum areas. They will also be able to share a range of reading texts they 

have enjoyed this academic year and you will have the opportunity to share a story with your child. At 3.00pm 

you will then be able to wait outside to collect your child at the usual home time (while the children tidy 

everything away!). 

 

We very much hope you will be able to join your child and kindly ask that you complete the forms link below to 

indicate if you intend to come. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/x3g7QiG1QU 

 

 A reminder will be sent closer to the day, but we are hoping you will be able to save this date 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The ASPS Team  

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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